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13th DISTRICT OCTOBER 2015
Editor-in-Chief James R. Albert, PGK, FDD

Grand knights Message:
The Council came together to mourn the Pastor’s Mother Mary Rebello.

It is with our deepest heartfelt condolences we pray for Father Valentine and his
family in this most difficult time. She lived a most remarkable life and touched so
many people in her lifetime.

As we head into October, I hope everyone is picking out their finest
Halloween costume and has lots of plans with the family for some pumpkin and
apple picking.

September was a great month. C&B Raffles were sold in front of Shoprite
on September 5th. Thank you to our chairman Neil DeRosa, and thank you to all
the brothers that came down and helped out Bill, Bob , Sal, Charlie, Anthony &
Arianna, Pete, Billy and everyone else who helped out and came down to sell the
books. We are coming down to the deadline to have all books in. To date we have
over 250 books sold and we still have more coming in. Guys who haven’t sent
them in please do so. We also have a couple events coming up that we can earn
some C&B Books. There is an off Broadway performance and the annual bowling.
Please see me for details if you are interested in either of these two events.

The Belmont Outing was changed to a “Picnic in the Park”. Due to a poor
response it had to be cancelled. The original event normally held in the “Garden
Terrace” Restaurant could not affordably be done. Hopefully the Belmont people
will respond with better prices.

On September 22nd, Atria hosted a BBQ for the Knights. Some burgers, hot
dogs and salads were served. A great motivational speaker and humorist
performed. A lovely event and we thank Atria for their continued support.

Thank you everyone for your continued support for our food drive. Thanks
Chairmen Bill Bullwinkle and Bob Jurik. Last month we had 250 pounds- great job
guys!

A few events that are going on this month are on Sunday October 4th we
have the 60th gala for the church we are also handing out prolife cards at the end
of mass this weekend. (Ushers please pass them out) On October 11th we have the
Forth Degree in Melville. This year we have a bunch of members that will be
receiving their degree. Any 4th degree members are welcomed to attend. This will
be a fun event.

Fraternally,
Grand Knight Dominick Sala
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New Haven, CT

Supreme

News

www.kofc.org

In his annual report

delivered at the 133rd

Supreme Convention in

Philadelphia, Pa., Supreme

Knight Carl Anderson noted the

Order’s record results in

charity, donations and

volunteer service. Participants

joined the supreme knight in

raising a cross in solidarity with

the persecuted Christians of

the Middle East, pledging to

help them.

“STATE
COUNCIL
NEWS”

Pope Francis has said--

“The Lord never tires of

forgiving — never! It is we who

tire of asking his forgiveness.

Let us ask for the grace not to

tire of asking forgiveness,

because he never tires of

forgiving. Let us ask for this

grace.

Let us be thankful for his visit

and pray for his safe return

home.

SD Robert Weitzman

The Nassau Chapter Website is:

http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

The Nassau Chapter

Ball will honor the retired

priests of “St. Pius X

Enriched Living Center” in

Amityville, N.Y. FAC Raffle

tickets will be mailed out

soon. The $10 Raffle assists

our brother Knights who

have fallen on hard times.

JOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
October 1st Officer’s Meeting THURSDAY 7:30PM Room#1 Time Change
October 4th St. Pius X Church 60th Celebration
October 4th Pro-Life Stand-Up for Life Route 110/Jericho Tpke.
October 8th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
October 11th 4th Degree Exemplification Marriott Hotel
October 16th Chapter Meeting Friday 8:00PM Corpus Christi Council
October 24th & 25th C & B SALE ALL MASSES
October 29th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
October 31st HAPPY HALLOWEEN

President
Michael Galgano
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Part #14 In A Series

1951: The Order votes to fund the microfilming of irreplaceable documents from the
Vatican Library, some dating to the pre-Christian era. The library at St. Louis
University is named as the repository for the microfilm. By the 1956 opening of the
Knights of Columbus Vatican Film Library at St. Louis University, 9.5 million
manuscript pages have been microfilmed and made available for scholars.

1953: Luke E. Hart becomes supreme knight; he is the first supreme knight to move to
New Haven to assume his duties, reflecting the development of the Knights as a
corporation.

1953: The Knights of Columbus purchases for $2.5 million the land on which Yankee
Stadium is built. When news breaks of the Knights’ acquisition, councils and members
send congratulatory telegrams to New Haven.

1953: A Catholic advertising program launched by Missouri Knights in the 1940s is
adopted nationally by the Order during Hart’s administration. The ads encourage
readers to learn more about Catholic teaching by contacting the Religious Information
Bureau, later the Catholic Information Service.

1954: On June 14, 1954, Flag Day, President Dwight D. Eisenhower signs a law that adds
the words “under God” to the U.S. Pledge of Allegiance, completing an effort that
Knights began three years earlier.

1959: On May 10, 1959, Pope John XXIII becomes the first pope to visit a K of C
playground in Rome.

1959: On Nov. 20, 1959, the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in
Washington, D.C., is dedicated with more than 1,000 Knights forming the honor guard.
Knights contributed $1 million, via a $1.25 per-capita assessment over five years, for
construction of the 329-foot bell tower.
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Sal Mascolo, PGK,
Larry Herbst,
Walter Priestly,
Mario Saraceno,
John Heilig,
John Mazolla
Sal Manziella
Artie Venezia
Don Dickinson

Thank-You for
your help!

SHOPRITE

C & B
SALE

Happy Birthday to:
Sal Manziello 10/25, Don Dickinson 10/10,
Sara Jane Kelly 10/27, Katherine Musto 10/8,
Antonio Musto 10/18, Audrey Roeske 10/7,
Marirose Krogman 10/27, Krista Hoefling
10/31.

Happy Anniversary to:
Audrey and Phil Roeske 10/6/56, (59),
Carol and Steve Corio 10/1/77 (38)
Ann Marie and Kalman Toth 10/15/60 (55),
Jim and Dolores Albert 10/19/80 (35)

If you want to
be included in
the Birthday &
Anniversary
Box send me
an E-Mail NOVEMBER 30TH 8:00PM

SAINT MARY’S / MARIS STELLA COUNCIL
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Edward Bruslins October 14th, 1991
Steven Zellem October 4th , 2003
Dennis J. Meehan October 17th,2005
James J. Maune October 18th, 2007

ALL COUNCIL MEETINGS NOW

START AT 8:00PM

“thanks “
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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR

NEWEST 4TH DEGREE MEMBERS.

THE LIST OF OUR NEWEST

MEMBERS WILL BE POSTED IN

OUR 4TH DEGREE BOX NEXT

MONTH. The 4TH Degree is the

Patriotic Degree of our order.

The Nassau County Chapter Ball will

be held on Saturday April 16th 2016

“O’Connell Gardens” Catering Hall in

Oceanside, N.Y.

SUPPORT YOUR CHAPTER

JOIN US FOR A MORNING OF
REFLECTION AND PRAYER
Sunday November 1st 8:30AM Mass
followed by a repast of Cake & Coffee
in “Madonna Hall”.
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Saturday & Sunday
November 14th and 15th

All St. Pius X Church Masses

All Council Members

Please wear your
Council Shirts

& Jackets!

www.nassauknights4life.org

18TH ANNUAL

STAND-UP

FOR LIFE.
SUNDAY

OCTOBER 4TH

2:00PM TO 3:30

Route 110 &

Route 25

(Jericho

Turnpike)
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Our Insurance Agent is

Luis Ramos
Field Agent :

516-220-0857

luis.ramos@kofc.org

Our Guarantees Set Us Apart

Knights of Columbus life insurance offers something precious few other financial products can –
guarantees. As long as you pay your premiums, the policy proceeds will be there for your beneficiaries
should something happen to you. That’s peace of mind, and that’s what we offer with every product in
our portfolio.

We guarantee the cash value in your whole life policies will be there.

We guarantee the rates on your term insurance.

We guarantee our retirement products will provide a stream of income when you need it.

On top of those product guarantees, I guarantee that I will offer professional, high-quality service that
you would expect from our organization.

Our Order is among the highest rated life insurers in North America. AM Best has rated the Knights
of Columbus “A++, Superior” for 40 consecutive years. It’s a testament to our track record for
excellence and security.

I would suggest that a principal reason that we were able to achieve those accolades is because we
remain steadfastly committed to the vision of Venerable Father Michael J. McGivney by providing life
insurance by brother Knights for brother Knights.

That commitment is an essential core value of the Knights of Columbus, and our core values permeate
all levels of our organization. We pledge to serve our brother Knights, and their families, according to
our Golden Rule: “In all my professional relationships, I pledge myself to the following rule of
conduct: I shall, in light of all conditions surrounding those I serve, render that service which, under
the same circumstances, I would apply to myself.”

Let’s talk soon to discuss how our products can bring that peace of mind to you and your family.

Luis Ramos
(516) 220-0857
luis.ramos@kkofc.org

“Without fraternity it is impossible to build a just society,” Pope Francis

THE WILL OF GOD WILL NEVER TAKE YOU WHERE THE GRACE OF GOD WILL NOT PROTECT YOU
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